
From: Adrienne Moody <amoody@scchildren.org>
To:  
CC: Adrienne Moodyamoody@scchildren.org

Date: 9/3/2014 10:09:55 AM
Subject: Children's Trust Gala: Attendee Survey

Thank you for attending the 2014 Children’s Trust Benefit and Silent Auction. We are constantly striving to improve 
your experience at our signature fundraising event. Please take a moment to provide your feedback on the Gala by 
responding to a brief survey by September 30th, 2014. Your responses will remain anonymous.
 
To complete the survey, please click here or copy and paste this address in your web browser: https://www.
surveymonkey.com/s/ChildrensTrustGala2014
 
If you have any questions regarding the survey or the Gala, please contact Adrienne Moody at 803-744-4025 or 
amoody@scchildren.org.
Thank you for your participation!
 
-Adrienne
 
Adrienne Moody
Event Planner
Children’s Trust of South Carolina
803-744-4025
fax: 803-744-4020
amoody@scchildren.org
scChildren.org
 
Follow us
 
Commemorating 30 years of child abuse prevention.
 

mailto:Adrienne%20Moody%20%3Camoody@scchildren.org%3E
mailto:amoody@scchildren.org
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/ChildrensTrustGala2014
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/ChildrensTrustGala2014
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/ChildrensTrustGala2014
mailto:amoody@scchildren.org
mailto:amoody@scchildren.org
http://scchildren.org
http://www.scchildren.org/about_us/get_involved/#social

